FDOT
Florida Department of Transportation

RON DESANTIS 1074 Hwy 90 KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E.
GOVERNOR Chipley, Florida 32428 SECRETARY

September 23, 2020
ADDENDUM NO. 4

To: ALL PROPOSAL HOLDER
FINANCIAL ITEM NUMBER: 423781-1-72-51
CONTRACT NUMBER: E3U10-R0
DESCRIPTION: Districtwide, Lump Sum Performance-Based Contract for
Inspection, Management, and Maintenance of Traffic Signal Systems and Devices

BIDS TO BE RECEIVED: -Friday-September25;2020

If you are a PROPOSAL HOLDER, this is your authorization to make the following changes to the plans
and specification packages you now have for the subject project:

- The letting date for this contract has been moved to Thursday, October 8, 2020 at 2:00
PM and the Posting Dates are October 29, 2020 and November 12, 2020.

Please use this revision when preparing your bid.

Sealed bids will be received until 2:00 p.m. local time on October 8, 2020 in the District Three
Procurement Services Conference Room, Room 230, Administration Building, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley,
Florida.

AMENDMENT NOTIFICATION

If you are a PROPOSAL HOLDER, please go to the District Three Contracts Administration
Addenda Website at https://www.fdot.qov/contracts/d3/lettings/dist-letting-project-info.shtm to download
Amendment No. 4, file E3U10-R0.004

Also, all PROPOSAL HOLDERS please acknowledge receipt of the addendum under the
Acknowledgement of Amendments tab on your electronic bid.

If you have any further questions please contact Roland Ybarra by phone at (850) 330-1364 or by
email at roland.ybarra@dot.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,
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Ranae Dodson
District Procurement Services Manager

RD:ry
c.c. Tim Hendrix, Heath Riley, Richard Yates, Jared Kirkland, file
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